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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We are delighted with the continued hard work and dedication that Year 11 have shown throughout 

this academic year. As the GCSE exams are quickly approaching, we would like to invite you to the 

GCSE Final Countdown Event which will be held on Thursday 20 April at 6.00 pm.  

 

We appreciate that this is a challenging time for our Year 11 students, therefore, this event will be 
centred around supporting students throughout the final stages of their GCSE journey. There will be 

two separate presentations tailored specifically to different audiences; one to parents/carers and 

another to students. For the event to have maximum impact, it is essential that parents/carers attend 

along with students.  

 

The event will begin at 6.00 pm; please arrive at reception 10 minutes before so we can seat 

all parents and students in time for the start of the event. 

 

We would kindly request that you complete the Microsoft Form below to confirm your attendance. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/V32Jj9QAT9  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs R Oldfield  

Year 11 Academic Year Leader 
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